I am pleased to be working with the Board of Trustees of Western School Division to fill the attractive CEO/Superintendent position that will be open in Western School Division this coming summer (Posting Attached).
After having spent three days interviewing central staff personnel and conducting focus group discussions with school principals, parents and trustees, I have come away with a knowledge and appreciation of:
· A strong culture committed to the divisions mission of “Rooted in Caring; Committed to Learning.”  Many I spoke with verbalized the vision and what  it meant to them.  I often heard members of all groups avow that, “we are here for the kids.”  When transportation supervisors and maintenance supervisors relate this to you, you know it is deeply ingrained.
 
· A desire to be seen as a division that is progressive and innovative and highly committed to equity, diversity, inclusion and ethical decision making. Morden has a cosmopolitan air about it, largely due to the town’s sponsorship of immigrants who are fuelling the increase in the student population; this is a growing school division.  One does not need to look further that the divisional staff to see evidence of the commitment to diversity and inclusion with  employees from the Ukraine, Philippines, United Kingdom and Kazakhstan. 

· The Boards understanding and is commitment to work within a policy governance framework for leadership.  It is one of the few Boards in the province with just five trustees.  

As  former CEO/Superintendent, if find there are other attractive features of this position:
· It is the most geographically compact division in the province, with the  the five school buildings within the city limits.  The implications of this setting regarding transportation and CEO visibility in the schools is obvious.
· A board of trustees committed to policy governance and appreciates and respects the difference between governance and operations.
· WSD is one of the lucky ones in Manitoba that just opened a new K-8 dual track school.
· It offers a French Immersion Program K-12.
· A competitive salary range set at $170,000 - $190,000 as well as other total compensation benefits, such as Friday’s off in July and August and some opportunity for remote work, even given the compact nature of the school division. 
I would be pleased to speak with  anyone who might have questions or is interested in this position.  Feel free to get in touch if you would like to schedule a conversation: royseidle@roarleadership.com 
Best regards,
Roy Seidler
ROAR Leadership Consultants Inc.
